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Failure to comply with the sanction(s), condition(s), and/or restriction(s) described herein may result
in further judicial action such as an Administrative Hold being placed on your records until
completion. Please note this may affect your ability to drop, add or register for classes, receive
financial aid, or request transcripts.

Should you wish to appeal this administrative disciplinary hearing decision in accordance with Part X,
Section E "Disciplinary Appeal Procedures," a formal letter of appeal, written or email, must be
submitted to Dr. Amy Murphy, Dean of Students, on or before October 14, 2014. Dr. Murphy's email
is amy.murphy@ttu.edu.

Edwardo, thank you for your assistance and cooperation with respect to our meeting and resolution of
this matter. Should you have any further questions regarding the information in this letter, please
contact me at 806-742-7233. Also, please refer to www.ttu.edu/studenthandbook in the event you have
questions with regard to the 2014-2015 Student Handbook.

Sincerely,

Michael Henry
Title IX Investigator

CC:    Dr. Amy Murphy, Dean of Students
          Meredith Holden, Assistant Director, Office of Student Conduct
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